
From: Tim Screen   
Sent: 19 April 2021 14:48 
To: Caroline Ford   
Subject: 19/01036/HYBRID - Bicester Eco Town Exemplar Site Phase 2, Charlotte Avenue, Bicester 
 
Hi Caroline 
 
Hope you are well. 
 
The Taxus baccata seeds within the fruit are poisonous and therefore the location of these hedges 
adjacent to the nursery garden is inappropriate. 
 
Many reported cases Ingestion of small quantities may result in mild poisoning. Ingestion of larger 
quantities may result in severe poisoning. 
Refer to Poisonous Plants A guide for parents and childcare providers/Elizabeth A. Dauncey 
 
I suggest Escallonia ‘Apple Blossom’ as a replacement (evergreen with pink flowers) 
 
I support the overall landscape and public realm strategy within the Design and Access Statement 
part 2, and look forward to the detailed hard and soft landscape proposals and tree pit details. 
 
Regards 
Tim 
 
Tim Screen CMLI 
Landscape Architect 
Environmental Services 
Cherwell District Council 

 


